
Mark Kitchen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & 
Ombuds Office 

tel 416-495-5499 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario 
N7M 5M1 Canada 
 

February 10, 2025 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Nancy Marconi: 

Re:   2562961 Ontario Limited (“256” or “Applicant”) 
Application for Electricity Wholesaler Licence 
Request to Withdraw Application 

Pursuant to Rule 20.01 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, please accept 
this letter as the Applicant’s request to withdraw its electricity wholesaler licence 
application for the Markham Power-to-Gas Facility (Facility). 

Based on discussions with OEB staff, the Applicant plans to submit a new licencing 
application to obtain an electricity storage licence for the Facility. 

The Applicant respectfully requests that the OEB accept the withdrawal of the 
EB-2024-0270 application without conditions.  

Should you have any questions on this matter please contact Lesley Austin or myself, 
or by email at EGIregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Kitchen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Ombuds Office, Enbridge Gas Inc. 

cc: Natasha Gocool, Advisor, Transmission Policy & Compliance, Consumer Protection 
& Industry Performance 
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